
NEW BUSINESS 

Zula held discussion on Candance Craig property told it will be used for a hunting cabin. Mr. Sterling will 

follow-up with Solicitor Brennan this issue, it is located on Reading Anthracite property. 

Pine Trees are also being timbered on valley Road the Township was not informed who is doing the 

work. 

Public bid was accepted on the landfill truck which is no longer inspectable. One bid was received by 

Larry Gelches Sr. for $155.25. Mr. Zula requests a letter for Mr. Gelches stating that the Truck can no 

longer be inspected when the truck is transferred. Bid was accepted. 

Motion to adjourn by Zula second by Carr. 
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